
Andreas Aumüller is New President of the Federation of European National Collection 

Associations 

Berlin, October 2, 2013 – Andreas Aumüller is the new President of the Federation of European 

National Collection Associations (FENCA). The members' general meeting of the European 

collection umbrella organization elected the 59-year-old entrepreneur at their annual congress 

in Taormina, Italy, on Saturday. Aumüller, who is also board member at the Federal 

Association of German Collection Agencies (Bundesverband  Deutscher Inkasso-Unternehmen, 

BDIU), was formerly the treasurer on the FENCA board, the executive committee of the 

European collection industry. 

The new Vice President of FENCA is Peter Wallwork from Great Britain. Ivo Klimeš from the Czech 

Republic was confirmed in his position as General Secretary. The successor of Andreas Aumüller in 

his role as treasurer is Piotr Badowski from Poland, who is already a member of the FENCA board. 

The Austrian Walter Koch was appointed a new member and is now responsible for special tasks. 

FENCA, which celebrated its 20th anniversary this year, represents the interests of collection agencies 

in Belgium, Bulgaria, Germany, France, Greece, Great Britain, Italy, Croatia, the Netherlands, Austria, 

Poland, Romania, Russia, Sweden, Switzerland, Slovakia, Spain, the Czech Republic and the Ukraine.  

About Andreas Aumüller 
FENCA President Andreas Aumüller has more than three decades of experience in the collection 

business. He has been partner of the Creditreform Nürnberg Aumüller KG since 1981, together with 

his brother, as well as the Creditreform Regensburg Aumüller KG. Shortly after the Fall of the Wall, 

Creditreform Dresden Aumüller KG was in spring of 1990 one of the first companies to be founded in 

the former GDR that carried out its economic activities in the new federal Länder.  

Andreas Aumüller is a committed European. He is Honorary Consul of the Italian Republic in 

Dresden, and supports charitable cultural projects as the treasurer of the Yehudi Menuhin Live Music 

Now e.V. 
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Marco Weber 

Press Officer 

 

Bundesverband Deutscher Inkasso-Unternehmen e.V. / German Debt Collection Association 

Friedrichstr. 50-55 - 10117 Berlin - Germany 

Tel.: +49 (0) 30 / 206 07 36 40 

Fax: +49 (0) 30 / 206 07 36 33 

 

Mail: weber@inkasso.de Web: www.inkasso.de  

 

Twitter: hhtps://www.twitter.com/BDIU_inkasso_de 

 

Xing: https://www.xing.com/company/bdiu 

 
BDIU e.V., vertreten durch den Präsidenten Wolfgang Spitz  
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